"She's The Best!"

Energetic, hardworking, lovable, spontaneous, fun — these words are all qualities that clearly describe Mrs. Susan Nettles' personality. Mrs. Nettles has been the advisor for the yearbook for the past seven years. Because of her dedication, and love for the staff, she continued to be advisor even after she left her teaching position in order to be with her new baby boy, Lucas, and her three-year old daughter, Melissa. Unfortunately, because it is so hard to advise the development of an annual from home, she felt the need to resign.

Many people don't realize how important advisors are. Without them, there is no doubt that there would not be a finished product. Mrs. Nettles gave her extra time and effort to help make this a very special book of memories. She had so much enthusiasm, that the spice of it flowed through the staff and she never hesitated to offer praise as it was needed and deserved. Mrs. Nettles could always, always be counted on for anything and her presence will sadly be missed in the coming years. To say everything in just a few words, "she's the BEST!"

> We love you, '84 Talon Staff





(Left) Mrs. Nettles and Melissa relax after a long annual meeting.

(Above) Mrs. Nettles gives her final approval on the class pictures.